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BY EMAIL 
 
 
June 30, 2025 
 
To: Members of the UTR Phase 2 Working Group 
 
Re: Extension Request to Report back to the OEB 

OEB File Number: EB-2022-0325 
  
In its March 27, 2025 Decision and Order on Issues 4, 5 and 6 in this proceeding, the 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) ordered that a Working Group be convened to further 
consider a number of matters related to this phase of the proceeding. The Working 
Group was directed to gather information, analyze the issues, and provide 
recommendations in a report back to the OEB by June 27, 2025.  
 
Further to the letter filed by Ontario Energy Board (OEB) staff earlier today, the OEB 
extends the filing deadline for the Working Group report from June 27, 2025, to July 11, 
2025. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Ritchie Murray 
Acting Registrar 
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